To: Tom Kirby kirby@myninestar.net <a href="mailto:Cc: Kellie < kelliefree@comcast.net">Cc: Kellie < kelliefree@comcast.net Subject: Re: Psi lota Xi Sorority

This is amazing Denise! Thank you so much!

We are having a public meeting in June (Monday the 15th) that you could present, or you can wait until July, but July will be very busy with School Board Scholars. If you choose to come on the 15th, we will practice social distancing, etc.

Let me know what you prefer and since Kellie has already given her blessing, I'll work with Gwen to get this rolling! So excited!

Jack

Jack Parker, PhD

Superintendent

(317) 485-3100



www.MVCSC.k12.in.us

Engage, Educate & Empower





On Tue, Jun 2, 2020 at 2:59 PM Tom Kirby <tkirby@myninestar.net> wrote:

Dr Parker and Kellie, I am proud to say on behalf of Psi Iota Xi Sorority, Alpha Phi Chapter of Fortville, we would like to make what we feel is a generous donation (\$8500) to all 5 Mt. Vernon Schools in the areas of Art, Literature and Music. I am a

30 year member of our local sorority that furthers ourselves in the areas of Art, Literature and Music along with Speech and Hearing. Is it possible for myself and a few sorority sisters to donate the checks in person at a school board meeting when the public is allowed to come again? You have no idea what this means to myself and all sorority sisters to be able to give back to the areas that we stand for and to have Mt. Vernon Schools be the receiver.

Thanks!!

Denise

Tom and Denise Kirby

8864 N 200 W

Fortville, IN 46040

Cell: 317-442-5281 (Tom)

Cell: 317-919-3497 (Denise)



Gwen Scrogham <gwen.scrogham@mvcsc.k12.in.us>

Re: Psi lota Xi Sorority

1 message

Jack Parker < jack.parker@mvcsc.k12.in.us>

Wed, Jun 3, 2020 at 12:36 PM

To: Tom Kirby <tkirby@myninestar.net>, Gwen Scrogham

<gwen.scrogham@mvcsc.k12.in.us>
Cc: Kellie <kelliefree@comcast.net>

Sounds Good Denise. We'll get you on the July board meeting.

Jack

Jack Parker, PhD Superintendent (317) 485-3100



Engage, Educate & Empower





On Wed, Jun 3, 2020 at 10:52 AM Tom Kirby <tkirby@myninestar.net> wrote:

I should probably clarify that the donation is a total of \$8500, not \$8500 per school, LOL...

I am out of town on June 15. July would definitely work better for me but if the agenda is too busy, we understand.

We could simply just send the building principals and teachers involved a note along with the checks.

Thanks!!

Denise

From: Jack Parker < jack.parker@mvcsc.k12.in.us>

Sent: Tuesday, June 2, 2020 4:12 PM